
 
 

 
 

October 2, 2023 

 

Strike Update #1 
 

Dear GVRDEU Members, 

As of October 2, 2023, at 1:20 pm, GVRDEU was in a legal position to take strike action.  
Today, at 2 select parks, our members donned GVRDEU shirts with the message ‘NO 
CONCESSIONS’.  We have now begun job action.  This is the first step in our path 
forward in efforts to secure a Collective Agreement.  We want to remind all members not 
to engage in any job action until directed by a GVRDEU Officer or by a Picket Captain 
appointed by the Executive Board.  As we proceed with our job actions, we remind our 
members involved to remain respectful and peaceful. 

We aim to keep members informed while reserving the right to give the Employer limited 
notice for impactful actions.   

 
 

In Solidarity, 

 

GVRDEU Executive Committee 
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